
      
 

Public Notice 
Possible Quorum of City Council 

 
The public is hereby informed that the King City Council may be in 
attendance at the King Christmas Parade on Saturday, December 7, 2024, 
event starting at 1 pm, with the lineup starting earlier. The parade route 
starts at the King Elementary Parking lot, runs through Downtown King 
on Dalton Rd, left onto Main Street through town, ending at the light at 
Jefferson Church/Ingram Dr. A quorum of the Council may be in 
attendance.  

 
 

 Dated and posted this 11th day of November 2024 
 
 

City of King 
 

Nicole Branshaw 
Nicole Branshaw 

City Clerk 
 

 


